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Date: vendredi 17 février 2012 17:03:27

Importance: High

Dear Astrid, Ana and Khin,

The face-to-face session of the 3™ IHR implementation course ended last week.
Since we started working on this project in 2008, you have contributed to the
development and continuous improvement of the curriculum, and if there is always
space for improvement, what we have collectively achieved so far is definitely
promising.

We (the WHO/HRT team) want to thank you all - once again - for your
commitment and efforts, as well as for your flexibility in collaborating with our
team and other WHO experts.

Our director (Dr Isabelle Nuttall) sent us yesterday a congratulations message
stating that she "only heard enthusiastic positive colleagues coming back from
Veyrier du Lac!", | think these congratulations should be shared with you all, as
you all played a great role on the success of this course.

Once we compile and analyze the evaluation data we collected on each session
delivered, we will be able to share with you all. This data, together with a
summary of the feedback given by facilitators, and main observations made by our
team will be discussed as relevant, at WHO level as well as with collaborating
institutions.

Our best wishes and kind regards from Lyon,

Paula

Paula Gomez

Technical officer (Training)

World Health Organization

IHR Coordination Department Lyon Office
58, Avenue Debourg

69007, Lyon, France

Tel: +33 (0)4 26 99 27 60

Fax: + 33 (0)4 72 71 64 71

E-mail: gomezp@who.int

WHO - IHR training site

http://extranet.who.int/ihr/training/
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